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During November, the road department prepared salt equipment for the snow season. This 
included painting brine tank frames, hooking up snowplows and auger boxes, and inspecting 

beet heat and brine tanks.

Crews completed ditching on Mary Anne Drive and Hathaway Road. Additionally, crews repaired a 
sizable portion of roadway on Hemmingway Drive. 

The dry weather allowed for the installation of a much-needed drainage pipe behind the Township Administration 
Building. As the overflow for the detention basin, this area experienced several washouts, which led to hazardous  
conditions. 

Finally, crews replaced a 36” x 40’ culvert pipe on East Pekin by Township Line Road.
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